

May 23, 2001

Keith Mathis, Ph.D. 106 Lakeview Woods Eureka, MO 53025

Dear Keith:

Thank you for an outstanding presentation at our 2001 Annual Meeting. You provided inspiration and motivation as we continue to encounter tough questions.

Board members and members attending expressed they learned a lot. I suspect that your name will come up as a future repeat speaker. Your enthusiasm and perspective was refreshing.

Again, thanks for speaking at our annual meeting. It was enjoyable working with you and I hope we meet again soon.

Sincerely,

Jan Hartsock

**Executive Coordinator**